
     

 

Club Officer Training 
Saturday April 26,2025 

Training conducted at:   

NH Police Standards Training Academy. 17 Academy Drive, Concord NH 

• Secretaries MUST come equipped with a laptop or tablet for access to the portal 

• Secretaries MUST already have a login and password to access the Lion Portal.   

Training Sessions offered 

Club Treasurer 

 Presenters  Christine Greenwood Smart & Kris Pavlik 

   Pre-requisite:  Club Treasurer Responsibilities in Learn 

Club Secretary 

 Presenters: Linda Quebec & Tom Reynolds 

   Pre-requisite:  Club Secretaries  Responsibilities in Learn 

Membership 

 Presenters: Henry McKee and Vince Giambalvo 

   Pre-requisite:  Bring Success stories, service projects, 
Club Brochures, fundraisers, meeting info and marketing ideas 

Please complete registration on reverse side 

Saturday April 26,2025 

REGISTRATION 

Club President 

 Presenters: Kim Fournier & Bonnie St. Jean 

 Pre-requisite:  Club President Responsibilities in Learn 



Registration Fee is $10.00 per person attending 

Please make check payable to:  NHLPPDGA 

Mail registration form & check to:  

PCC Bill Rathbun, Assistant Dean 

71 Route 104, Box 4-60, Meredith , NH 03253 

Any Questions, please call or email: 
PDG Toni Olden, Dean 603) 677-2431,       toniolden@gmail.com or 
PCC Bill Rathbun,  Assistant Dean( 603) 707-6209   pdgbill33y@yahoo.com 

4 TRAINING SESSIONS 

   8:00 to 8:30 Registration 

8:30 to 8:45 Introductions 

9:00-1:00 Training 

Club Officer Training 
REGISTRATION 

Saturday April 26,2025 

Name                     Club                 Phone                 Email                              Session 

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

Officer training is open to all Lions.  Whether you are a current officer, incoming officer or just interested in 

learning more please consider attending.  You will be happy you decided to attend 


